
 

 
 

TCS/GEN/146/2022-23 Date: 04-01-2023 
 

CIRCULAR 

 VALUE OF THE MONTH: TEAMWORK -  العمل بروح الفريق الواحد  

SUBJECT: CHANGE IN SECOND LANGUAGE (Grade 1- 4) 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from the Central School Dubai! 

This is to inform you that the school will not be providing Bangla as the second language from grade 1 to 5 
for the academic year 2023-2024.Hence parents of current academic year students from grade 1 to 4 are 
requested to select any one of the given options for the second language for your ward and submit the 
acknowledgement to the respective class teacher by 15th January 2023, at the latest. Kindly note there will 
not be any change from grade 6 and above.  
  

Your cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated. 
  

Acknowledgement Slip 
 

Sub: Changing the optional subject  

Hereby acknowledge that I have received the circular dated 03nd January, 2023 and we     

would like to select the below marked subject as second language. (Choose any one of 

the options given below) 

 HINDI 

 URDU 

Student’s Name: Grade: Sec:   

Parent’s Name & Signature:     

Contact Number:    
 
Note: Handwritten note for the above text instead of a printout with parent’s signature is also 
acceptable. 

Regards, 

 
 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

 PRINCIPAL 

 


